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Comment Submitted:

i just found out about the proposal to shut down a large area with alot of acrage that has miles and miles of ohv trails open to the
public to use and enjoy . there are far too many areas like this being shut down leaving fewer places to ride. makeing it harder to
find good places to ride atv, motorcycles etc.. we as ohv enthusiasts have a great sport that allows our families to enjoy time
together and get away from the everyday stressful problems of life . just for a moment we can get away from it all. i plead pleas do
not shut down the great places to ride that have already been designated to us as outdoor enthusiasts.find some where else to put
the solar power sources or open more places to ride with the same amount of are and same mileage of trails.thank you


